
February 26, 1992

Mr. Jack E. Dameron
92-541 Uhiuala street
Makakilo, HI 96707

Dear Mr. Dameron:

Ohana Dwelling Application
Jack E. Dameron, et al
Tax Map Key: 1-5-91:21. Lot 1347

Pursuant to February 19, 1992 request, we shall withdraw your
ohana dwelling application received January 31, 1992 and hold it in
abeyance until April 30, 1992. If we do not hear from you before
this date, the ohana dwelling application will be declared null and
void.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Masa
Onuma or William Yamanoha of this office at 961-8288.

Sincerely, ~

VV\~.Jl~
I~o~N\k. HAYASHIVPlannin~ Director

WRY:eti
4566D-3
cc: Chief Engineer, DPW

Chief Sanitarian, DOH


